
November 2016 SPARKS

The November 2016 issue of       SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society,
is now available. 
 As always, the file is sent in .pdf format and requires Adobe       Reader to open and read. 

 Dave WB9YIG visited ARRL headquarters while he was on             vacation on the East coast
and will be giving a short slide             show at the November meeting.

  

Eat'n Before the Meet'n
 November 10th Eating Before the Meeting will be 5:30 at             Schlotzsky’s Deli 301 North
Green River Road.
 Drop by for food, socializing, "story tell'n" and whatever             else comes to mind, then we
will head to the Red Cross for             the TARS meeting that starts at 7:00. 
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